
Do not put any part of Columbia County in the redistricting process with the Portland 
Metro area. We have nothing in common with them and what they are doing. Thank 
God. We treasure our rural way of life and our representative understand what we want 
and believe in. Portland Metro is another world that we sadly watch.  
Hands off Portland Metro!! 
Marion Christensen 
Deer Island, Oregon 
 


